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HELP US  
SPREAD THE WORD!

Please feel free to use the
"forward to a friend" feature
of this newsletter to help us
spread the word about how
the Fairfield County
Foundation is building a legacy
for our community.

SCHOLARSHIP
INFORMATION

Scholarship applications for
the 2018-2019 academic year
will go live on December 1,
2017.

2016 Annual Report
Available

Click here to view! 
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A Message From the Director 
 
Dear Friends of the Foundation,

It's hard to believe another holiday season is fast approaching! I
always try to balance my excitement for the season with a healthy
dose of gratitude. People like you who support the Foundation and
share our commitment to building a legacy that will strengthen our
community fall at the top of the list of things I'm grateful for today.

#GivingTuesday is just a couple weeks away and once again, we will
be hosting an event to kick-off the holiday giving season and inspire
individuals to collaborate in improving our local community. The 28-
Hour Give will begin at 8 a.m. on #GivingTuesday, November 28th,
and online donations will be accepted until 12 p.m. on Wednesday,
November 29th. See the article below to learn how you can get
involved!

Finally, our annual Ambassadors' Club Donor Reception will be held
this year on November 29th. We look forward to this opportunity to
personally thank so many of you who support the Foundation's
outreach in the community. See our invitation below for details of
the event and be sure to RSVP before November 20th.

Wishing you and yours a blessed Thanksgiving full of family, friends
& good food!  

Amy Eyman
Executive Director

"Get Your Give On" During the 
28-Hour Give on November 28th 

Once again, the Fairfield County Foundation is giving community
members an opportunity to "Get Their Give On" during a 28-
Hour Give event, which begins at 8 a.m. on #GivingTuesday,
November 28th and runs through  12 p.m. on Wednesday, November
29th. At least $28,000 in matching gifts will be awarded on a pro
rata basis, which gives everyone who participates the opportunity to
have their donations increased.

Donations must be made online during the 28 hour window to
be eligible for the match. If you have any questions, please call the
Foundation at 740-654-8451. For more information, visit:
http://www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org/28-hour-give/

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BfZ802-jjgkUYt_xuJCNhHIUX6Z2-sZaUEpW9n_uq-qCTORmPhJDr5VOibX8wo5bxcwXEMIFICSHrIuwYublTFsoDZuTTusDDNhDhEynQuQy6QTDw_yDf3ieR-9p76wkBcaL4y2-RvlzynwBMyyNFnD9r7bAk4GvJTZ7J7JDYfWT-wv8jdkCeDyCyDOYIfqhLKq41IfTvojU1az4Y6ch1jSf1OA0A37cyxJtRNkTAzc5LjO-Qaf85ygiZ7ROB2T4lprsulHKHqoEt8_DFiJjaUPPSSBmu2Sa&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BfZ802-jjgkUYt_xuJCNhHIUX6Z2-sZaUEpW9n_uq-qCTORmPhJDr0qT-Zg0skkciZnjMDN6t6TTKhj2uqchn6pGkZWO7l0AnICGUjKJp1Ws5W9o_zPK2Sf1mFin3_3U5oM_ck9ggoyhrMoCR13mgIpoteZB-vhdTmKQAXGjwCuLAcRheEaTMCVNHWSKvJMHNQnxdS9TBmh34XsaXSXAzx9MWdn3R-6b&c=&ch=
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Contact Information 

Fairfield County Foundation

162 East Main Street
Lancaster, Ohio 43130

Phone 740.654.8451

Fax 740.654.3971  

Fairfield County Foundation 

 

*Please note: Contributions cannot be made by the organizations
themselves. Contributions must be made by individuals or
organizations other than the recipients of the funds.
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BfZ802-jjgkUYt_xuJCNhHIUX6Z2-sZaUEpW9n_uq-qCTORmPhJDrwl_XJMUQ1BagXVN7ZOIMRnu1zjBll67ZWyuBXtNLlFnpdCahgAxU25uv__YO1FAC4hqouvGRmmFkJemcrYFnlYjauZDPfoLxOHjjgUxsFAch-FeX7M1crZaLmYdvM8jLCXLU3rthJII&c=&ch=
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Foundation Announces New Dates
for Scholarship Cycle

 
We are pleased to announce that the application for scholarships for
the 2018-2019 school year will open to students on December 1,
2017 and close March 12, 2018. 

One of the reasons for this change is that the FAFSA, which students
must complete to answer questions on the application, opened on
October 1st this year as opposed to February in previous years. This
change in dates will allow students to work on their applications
while they are off school for winter breaks. The change will also
provide time for the review committees to finalize decisions and
award scholarships prior to the end of the school year in most
cases. 

We highly recommend students read over the frequently asked
questions available on our website prior to December 1st. This will
help ensure students understand what they will need to complete
the application and allow time to compile the correct information in
advance.
 

What is a Community Foundation?
 
A community foundation is a non-profit, publicly supported,
nonsectarian philanthropic institution with a long-term goal of
building permanent funds established by many donors to carry out
their charitable interests, and for the broad-based charitable
interest of and for the residents of a defined geographic area. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BfZ802-jjgkUYt_xuJCNhHIUX6Z2-sZaUEpW9n_uq-qCTORmPhJDr3Bt2eQsrY_9eVfRIkodVGpXdC7ekb5sk4SrlDgI5UAS-ovsI-slZcuzNFizov8fBvIMPMlOdwRyjUNLG4mUhDzxnqjnJzLsl8R91KQ_JWHaLy81xKVJ7LOh2SgdVUOwrlDOwnhm7YIIxzcqFp5rrP2bJSlKRiFNv7m8y20OfdoeVatX7ZnLrtg062q_qTySYROWkjobKVgz&c=&ch=

